
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

FIRST 
STATE 
BANK 
SOUTHWEST 

HERE. TODAY. TOMORROW. TOGETHER. 

From: Ryan Tibbs 
To: Comments 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] RIN 3064-AG15 
Date: Thursday, September 25, 2025 1:19:20 PM 

Ms. Jennifer M. Jones 
Deputy Executive Secretary 
Attention: Comments 
RIN 3064-AG15 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street NW 
Washington, DC 20429 

Dear Ms. Jones, 

I am writing regarding the FDIC’s request for comment on its proposal to raise and index 
asset thresholds.  I am the Market President of First State Banks Sw, a $400m community 
bank located in Pipestone Minnesota. 

We have been servicing our local area for over 100 years. I support this proposal and 
encourage the FDIC to issue a final rule quickly so that community banks can receive 
relief from the regulatory burden posed by Part 363’s outdated thresholds 

I urge you strongly to support this proposal as it is vital to the banking industry. 

Ryan Tibbs 
Market President 
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